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American Banker earlier this week published an article titled, “Banks extending more credit to
PE. Will they regret it?” The article covers the growth of fund finance as well as discussions of
subscription finance on recent bank analysts calls. The article cites some data that we provided
to demonstrate the growth of the global market for subscription lines of credit to PE firms.

The subscription-required article is available here.
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